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DHEC Adds Third Location for Free Tetanus Vaccinations on Oct. 11
 
COLUMBIA, SC (October 10, 2015, 6:30 p.m.) – The S.C. Department of Health and Environmental 
Control has added a third location in the Midlands for citizens who were impacted by the storm to receive a 
tetanus vaccination on Sunday, Oct. 11. A mobile unit will be at the Richland County Sheriff’s Headquarters 
in addition to the two previously announced locations.
 
Clinics will be held 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Sunday at the following locations:

 
Richland County Sheriff Headquarters, 5623 Two Notch Road, Columbia

 
Garners Ferry Adult Activity Center, 8620 Garners Ferry Road, Hopkins
 
Irmo Branch Library, 6251 Saint Andrews Road, Columbia

 
DHEC reminds all storm-affected residents that a tetanus vaccination is recommended if it’s been 10 years 
or more since your last tetanus vaccination or you have experienced an injury and your shot is more than 
five years old.
 
DHEC will also offer no cost tetanus vaccinations at health departments statewide beginning Monday, Oct. 
12. To make an appointment for a tetanus vaccination at a health department near you, call 
1-800-868-0404.
 
DHEC will continue to announce vaccination clinics at www.scdhec.gov as times and locations become 
available.
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More info:        Robert Yanity

DHEC Media Relations
yanityrm@dhec.sc.gov
Office: 803-898-1617
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Derrec Becker
Public Information Coordinator
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from all-hazard 
events."
 
 
 
All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA). This correspondence is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.
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